
November 21, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
The dates for our Middle School Parent-Teacher Conferences have been scheduled for Friday, 
December 6th, Friday, December 13th, and Monday, December 16th.  To help accommodate the 
meeting times on these dates, ​students in grades K-8 will be released at 11:30 a.m​.  In 
addition, on Monday, December 16th, conferences will be scheduled up until 6:00 p.m. to help 
assist with parent/guardian work schedules. 
 
Parent-Teacher conferences are an important element in helping students reach their full 
academic potential.  Educational studies have shown that a positive school and home relationship 
is an essential factor in student success. 
 
If you are interested in scheduling a parent-teacher conference for your child(ren), please feel 
free to contact Mrs. Parrott-Fuller in the Guidance Office at 632-5222 Ext. 306. 
 
Thank You, 

 
Shelley Dupuis 
Middle/High School Principal 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


